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BOPT/DT/2021-22/         03.02.2022 
 
To, 

All GMs / DGMs/ AGMs & HR Officials, 

(Establishments participating in skill development activities under NATS) 

 

 Sub: Simplification of registration process for industry/establishment in NATS  

         portal (www.mhrdnats.gov.in)  

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

 At the outset, I would like to convey a Warm Season’s Greetings to all of you. 

 

 You might be aware that the National Apprenticeship Training Scheme (NATS) is being 

implemented uniformly throughout the country on a digital platform since September, 2015. 

Industry/establishments being one of the most important stake holders are hereby encouraged to 

participate proactively in the Scheme by registering themselves on the NATS portal. Similarly, 

students are also continuously persuaded to enroll on the portal so as to provide digitally the best 

match of demand and supply. In order to further simplify the enrolment process for students and 

registration process for new establishments, Ministry of Education is continuously working to 

bring in new dimensions in the portal every year. Recently, under the guidelines of Ministry of 

Education, Govt. of India, all establishments are hereby informed that the simplified process in 

NATS portal do no longer require submission of hard copies once they submit their applications 

on line. It is expected that this simplified process will help more and more industries to register 

themselves with much of ease. The submitted online registration form by the 

industry/establishment are verified by BOPT (ER). Subsequently after approval  establishment / 

industry are able to conduct business transaction through portal. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 

          Sd/- 

        Director 

 

http://www.mhrdnats.gov.in/

